
 

 

DAYTIME CLOSURE OF SOUTHBOUND SR 47 OFF-RAMP 
AND SOUTHBOUND SR 47 ON-RAMP 

 

WHAT:  
Crews will close the southbound (SB) SR 47 on- and off-ramps at Harbor Boulevard/Front Street 
during daytime hours. These closures are necessary to allow crews to safely place striping and 
temporary erosion control at these locations for the SR 47 Improvement Project. 
 
WHEN: 
RAMP CLOSURES:                   
Saturday, July 27, 2024
SB On-Ramp 5 a.m. to 8 a.m. 
SB Off-Ramp 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

SB ON-RAMP CLOSURE DETOURS: 
A) TRAVELING NORTH ON FRONT STREET,  

Detour A: 
o Continue north on Front Street 
o Turn Right on Pacific Ave. 
o Take NB I-110 on-ramp at  

John S. Gibson Boulevard to access  
the freeway 
 

B) TRAVELING SOUTH ON HARBOR  
BOULEVARD, Detour B: 
o Continue south on Harbor  

Boulevard 
o Turn right on 1st Street 
o Turn right on Gaffey Street 
o Turn right on NB I-110 on-ramp  

to access the freeway 
 

SB OFF-RAMP CLOSURE DETOURS: 
C) TRAVELING SOUTH ON SR 47, Detour C: 

o Continue south on SR 47 to NB I-110 
o Exit John S. Gibson Boulevard 
o Turn right on Pacific Avenue 
o Turn left on 1st Street 
o Continue to Harbor Boulevard 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

DAYTIME CLOSURE OF SOUTHBOUND SR 47 OFF-RAMP 
AND SOUTHBOUND SR 47 ON-RAMP 

 

Please follow posted traffic signs accordingly. Community members and commuters can leave 
a message at (310) 732-7778 and your call will be returned within 24 hours.
 
The SR 47 Interchange Project will replace the existing southbound SR 47 off-ramp from the 
Vincent Thomas Bridge, currently on the south side, with a new off-ramp on the north side. 
Additional improvements include realigning the existing on-ramp to the northbound I-110 
connector; modifying the northbound SR 47 off-ramp onto Harbor Boulevard; modifying the  
northbound SR 47 on-ramp onto the bridge toward Terminal Island; and improving local  
streets near the interchange. 
 


